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I strongly oppose HB 3940.  Our bottle drop campaign for Apple of His Eye Charity 

has been a HUGE success.  We use all the funds to help orphans and widows we 

serve by providing education, clean water, food, clothing, housing and more.  It's an 

easy way for everyone to give and be a part of this mission.  It encourages the 

community to help the poor and forgotten.  I support the environment but there are 

other issues close to our hearts and very important as well. 

Right now many nonprofits benefit from collecting the bottle drop money.  If HB 3940 

passes it takes that freedom of choice and diversity away from us as individuals. 

Please consider all the other programs, people and communities that benefit from 

bottle drop funds and vote NO on HB 3940. 

 

Thank you, TJ, Board Chair, Apple of His Eye Charity 

 


